
Student  Use of Electronic Communication Devices

MCS recognizes that cell phones are a part of everyday life. Unfortunately, cell phones are often times a distraction to children’s
learning or they are even weapons used to bully each other. Because we will be moving toward having access to the internet
with individually assigned computers, we no longer need cell phones during the school day. This means that cell phones will be
not seen or heard between 8:10am and 2:52 pm. Students who violate this will have their phones confiscated until the end of
the school day. If a cell phone is confiscated more than once, the second offense will include one hour of detention after school
and a third will include two hours of after school detention along with a parent conference. Parents who need to reach their
child may contact the school.  Messages will be distributed before 2 pm.


